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Hello, I am a parent of two children that go to WRE and I am writing to indicate my support of the Height variance
issue that is going to council this week.

The school needs updating to keep up with the additional children in the area due to all the new development and to
keep in line with the existing structure, we need this variance approved or the alternative is a design that will not fit
with the existing school design.

Please consider allowing the height variance.

Thank you!

Lehla Lempriere
Children (Colton and Sienna).

Sent from my iPhone
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